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From: Caruso, Carmen <Carmen.Caruso@brampton.ca>  
Sent: 2022/01/19 12:04 PM 
To: Ajitkumar, Richa <Richa.Ajitkumar@brampton.ca> 
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]Opposing the development of the towers OZS-2021-0053 

From: Ranjith Ramesh   
Sent: 2022/01/12 1:44 PM 
To: Caruso, Carmen <Carmen.Caruso@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Opposing the development of the towers 

To the Central Area Planner, 

This is in response to the construction of two towers near Elizabeth Street.  

I oppose the development of these towers as the timing is not great with the construction of another set of 
towers already going on at Denison Ave and Park Street. The construction has been going on since 2019 if my 
memory serves me right and as neighbors, we have been bearing with the noise, traffic, and construction waste 
around for over 3-4 years and it still has not stopped. I am unable to walk my dog on Park street as there's 
always some kind of toxic material strewn across the roads around the construction site. Now with another set 
of towers coming up, it will really be painful to experience the same issues all over again for another 3-5 years. 
I will have to avoid walking/driving in two directions because of the construction surrounding my house. 

Regards, 

Ranjith Ramesh 
Brampton Resident 


